
School District No. 414 

Request For Proposal for School Bus  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Idaho Code 67-2806A, the Board of Trustees of 
Kimberly School District No. 414, Kimberly, Idaho, is requesting proposals for the purchase of 
one 77-78 passenger conventional style school bus. 

Proposal requirements, including, but not limited to the scope of the goods, the selection 
criteria, contract terms and the scoring methodology are available from Cassandra Searby, 
District Clerk, at the Kimberly School District Office located at 141 Center St. West, Kimberly ID 
83341 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday until day of 
proposal opening. 

Proposal must be submitted on or before 2:00 p.m. on February 12, 2021 to, Cassandra Searby. 
The outside of the proposal should clearly indicate “Kimberly School District Proposal for School 
Bus Enclosed”. Proposals received after the stated time and date will not be considered.  

The Board of Trustees reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals, to waive any 
formalities and to accept the proposal deemed to be in the best interest of the District. No 
proposal may be withdrawn after 2:00 PM February 12, 2021. 

Cassandra Searby, District Clerk 

Kimberly School District #414 
141 Center St. West 
Kimberly, ID 83341 
(208) 423-4170 x3308 
 
 
 
 
**Publish 2x 1 week apart with the 1st notice published at least 14 days prior to bid opening (Friday, January 29, 
2021 and Friday, February 5, 2020) 


